
 

LETTER TO HEADTEACHER APPLICANTS FROM CHAIR OF GOVERNORS 

Dear Applicant,  

Thank you for considering Northburn Primary School as the next step on your career path. 

Our current Headteacher will be retiring from the role at the end of the summer term, after many years of 

dedicated service at Northburn Primary.  Under her leadership the school has flourished, and we are now 

seeking an influential leader to continue to build on her excellent legacy.  

Northburn Primary School pupils achieve strong academic results, and in addition to this, we believe it is 

important to ensure wider knowledge and experience. Our vision is to provide a nurturing environment 

where every child can thrive academically, socially and emotionally.  

We are proud to have developed a Specialist Support Base, which is designed to create a tailored 

environment to facilitate and enhance the education of our pupils who require additional sensory, 

emotional and social support. We continue to expand our Forest School, providing a unique and enriching 

outdoor learning experience for our pupils, reflecting our commitment to holistic education. 

On offer is a warm and inclusive environment, with committed staff, engaged parents and encouraging and 

supportive governors.  Our children want to learn and succeed, and the Headteacher role will offer the 

successful candidate opportunities to make a real difference.   

As Chair of Governors, I feel privileged to be part of Northburn Primary School.  My connection spans 

nearly 20 years, and I have been honoured to serve as a governor, vice chair and now chair.  I am 

immensely proud of our schools’ achievements and the special place it holds within our local community. 

We are looking for a Headteacher who can embrace the values of the school, demonstrate a desire to build 

on the rich and varied knowledge-based curriculum that is in place, and promote social and emotional 

development. We seek a leader who demonstrates diligence, tenacity, and honesty, who is resilient and 

will take pride in our school and its growth. 

If you share our passion for providing a nurturing and inspiring education for children and are excited by 

the prospect of leading Northburn Primary School, we would love to hear from you. 

Yours faithfully 

 

Ann Wheat 

Chair of Governors 

 


